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Contact:  Mike Donila    Rylie McClurg       
306-1177 cell    215-4579 office     

                           705-1681 cell     
    

County Government Closed in Observance of Juneteenth 
 
 

KNOXVILLE, Tenn.— Please note that all Knox County Government offices—including the 
Knox County Health Department, convenience centers, and public libraries —will be closed 
tomorrow, Wednesday June 19, in observance of Juneteeth, which is also a state and federal 
holiday. 
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